There is a lot going on these last few weeks of the semester, which is making figuring out
music ministry stuff slightly overwhelming—but [ was able to hand off music for adoration this
week and next week to two other girls in ministry who wanted to help out. J. Paul is taking off
next Sunday because of how much he has going on musically; Br. Apollo is going to aid me but
I’'m hoping to get a guitarist to play as well. It’s going to be a bilingual Mass, but to keep it
simpler I’'m going to keep two of the same songs from last bilingual Mass. Looking forward to
singing at the Christmas tree lighting on Thursday (and also just can’t wait to get it out of the

way so there’s one less thing on my mind).



